
 

 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106   http://mining.state.co.us 

John W. Hickenlooper, Governor  |  Robert Randall, Interim-Executive Director  |  Virginia  Brannon, Director  

 

MEMO TO FILE 

 

 

Date:        12/8/2017           

Specialist:   T. Cazier       Signed:         

 

Subject/Operator/Operation/File No. Notification of ADR1 raw water spill associated with wet 

scrubber                                                                                   

 

Type of Interaction:    Meeting          Phone    Other 

 

Person(s) contacted and affiliation:     Justin Bills (CC&V)       

 

Summary and Resolution of Interaction:   
 

Mr. Bills left a voice message at 6:34 am and followed with an email received at 6:43 am to inform 

the Division that approximately 350 gallons of raw water associated with the ADR1 wet scrubber 

was released off containment on December 7, 2017 at approximately 7:30 am.  Samples were 

collected and sent to the lab for analyses of constituents of concern.  CC&V intends to provide the 

required follow-up notice pursuant to Rule 8.2.3. 

 

ec:  Wally Erickson, Elliott Russell, Amy Eschberger (DRMS) 
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